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2 PricewaterhouseCoopers Australia Global Human Rights Policy – Addendum 

PwC Australia has adopted the Networks Global Human Rights Policy. This addendum includes a 
supplementary statement that outlines our commitment to the rights of indigenous peoples, aligned to 
the with the United Nations Declaration on the Rights of Indigenous Peoples.  

Addendum  
We are committed to respecting the rights of Indigenous Peoples as aligned to the United Nations 
Declaration on the Rights of Indigenous Peoples. We are committed to operating in a manner that is 
consistent with a rights based principled approach which supports.  

1. Indigenous peoples self-determination  

2. Indigenous peoples participation in decision-making  

3. Indigenous peoples right to be free from any kind of discrimination  

4. Respect for and protection of Indigenous peoples culture  
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